
Dr. Tony Bennett, State Superintendent for Public Instruction, stresses the importance of parents 

demonstrating a strong and ongoing commitment toward the academic development of their children.* 

 
Please join us for Family Literacy Night

 
Maxwell Intermediate School 
Monday, November 12, 2012 

6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 

 Learn how to help your child choose appropriate books for his/her reading level. 

 See a demonstration on how you can view your child’s Acuity scores and individual practice activities. 

 Learn how you can help your child practice reading fluency at home in just a few minutes a day.   

 See a display of the types of reading activities your child does on a daily basis. 

 Participate with your child on reading/writing activities. 

 Receive information on ISTEP and other state assessments. 

 Learn how to question your child about what he/she is reading. 

 View information on Indiana’s adoption of Common Core State Standards and the impact on your 

child. 

 

*By attending this important evening event, you are making the pursuit of knowledge a priority in your 

household.  Together, child and parent, in partnership with Indiana’s educators, will make education 

our #1 priority – Source Indiana Department of Education 


